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MEMORANDUM 
  
To:                  Members, House Committee on Natural Resources 
                         
From:             The Honorable Doc Hastings, Chairman 
  
Subject:         House Committee on Natural Resources Oversight Hearing on “Increased 

Electricity Costs for American Families and Small Businesses: The Potential 
Impacts of the Chu Memorandum.” 

                                                                                                                                      
 

The Committee on Natural Resources will hold an oversight hearing on Thursday, April 
26, 2012 at 10:00 a.m., in room 1324 Longworth House Office Building entitled, “Increased 
Electricity Costs for American Families and Small Businesses: The Potential Impacts of the Chu 
Memorandum.” 
  

 Secretary of Energy Steven Chu has been invited to testify.  Other witnesses will be by 
invitation only. 
 

If you need further information, please contact Kiel Weaver (Staff Director), Nancy 
Locke (Chief Legislative Clerk) or Matt Gall (Clerk) at 202-225-8331. 
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	From:             The Honorable Doc Hastings, Chairman

